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Mark,

We had the absolute pleasure to work with Kovall Construction while building our new home in the Ely
area. From day one, we were extremely impressed with the skill, professionalism, and attention to even
the smallest of details they provided to us. There was always continuous communication during each
phase of the building process. From breaking ground to the final trim, they were dependabile, flexible,
and incredibly easy to work with. They have been one of the best builders we have worked with. We
would not hesitate to recommend this A+ construction crew as a builder to anyone in the area.

We would gladly give a tour of our home to anyone who is considering Kovall Construction as a builder.
Contact Mark to setup a visit.

Sincerely,
Greg and Laura Johnson



